Hi John

I hope that your work at the Ottawa House is progressing and that information for the future displays and archives is flowing in. 

I have decided to arrange my contribution to the Ottawa House project in form of a paper called “The Road to Cumberland”. Over the years I have assembled a diverse collection of data suitable for several projects and if possible I would like to publish my research in peer review journals or a book. “The Road to Cumberland” or material from this paper represents a topic I will eventually prepare for publication. 

The paper is now in draft form and I have placed the first three sections on my server. See

http://www.versicolor.ca/kerr/Cumberland/
The above URL also contains larger versions of the papers Figures (maps). At the moment I do not have permission to use these maps but most likely permission can be obtained.

The remainder of the paper needs polishing and should be ready next week.

You are free to use my material and if the maps are of interest you might want to obtain better reproductions.

I forwarded a cc to several people who might contribute to the Ottawa House project.

Bernard LeBlanc and Regis Brun at the Université de Moncton are sources for the Acadians and Stephen Henderson, chair of Acadia University's Planter Studies Centre, is source for Newland Planters.

All the best and I will send the remainder of my paper next week.

Kerr

